
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 28, 2020 
To:   Ohio Medicare Advantage/MyCare/DSNP Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) Reimbursement  
 
 
Summary 
Beginning Jan. 1, 2020, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services’ (CMS) Medicare Program started 
paying Medicare-enrolled Opioid Treatment Programs (OTPs) to deliver opioid use disorder (OUD) 
treatment services to Medicare beneficiaries.  

Impact 
Medicare-enrolled OTPs will be able to be reimbursed for claims for Medicare members. CMS has 
produced an Opioid Treatment Program Medicare Billing and Payment Fact Sheet for providers to learn 
more about: 

• Covered OUD treatment services  
• Who can provide OTP services  
• Enrolling in Medicare Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) 
• Checking Medicare beneficiary eligibility 
• 


